	Machu Picchu was declared a World Heritage cultural and natural site in 1983 and comprises about 80,000 acres.
	Admission to Machu Picchu has increased from $10 to $20
	The contract that the government had awarded to Peru Hotels SA to build a cable car has been blocked

	Programa Machu Picchu, a conservation program is being established to protect the environment and the development of the town of Aguas Calientes.
	Conservationists say visitors should wear soft shoes to reduce pressure on the ruins


	The indigenous people of Peru are actively involved in working to preserve their spiritual and cultural heritage


	The town of Aguas Calientes will now receive 10 percent of ticket receipts from Machu Picchu to improve the infrastructure, including sewage and waste treatment
	There is a limit of 2500 people a day allowed to visit the site ruins at Machu Picchu
	Flights are not allowed over the Inca ruins of Machu Picchu.

	Porters will not be asked to carry more than 20 kilos.


	All rubbish must be carried out of the Trail.
	Groups may not stay more than four nights on that portion of the Inca Trail that lies within the Machu Picchu sanctuary

	The trail will be closed one month each year for maintenance (January or February).


	Only licensed tour operators are permitted to sell Inca Trail packages.
	Assigned camp sites with proper toilet facilities must be used.


	

	


